Agenda Item 6.01



433 West Van Buren Street, Suite 450 Chicago, IL 60607 cmap.illinois.gov | 312-454-0400

MEMORANDUM

To: Council of Mayors Executive Committee

From: CMAP Staff

Date: September 24, 2024

Subject: Regional Transportation Plan update

Action Requested: Discussion

CMAP staff will update the Council of Mayors Executive Committee on the progress on the development of the Regional Transportation Plan (RTP). As a reminder, the next RTP must be adopted by October 2026 to comply with federal requirements. Staff will outline the work completed to-date and preview upcoming tasks.

For more information on the 2026 Regional Transportation Plan, please contact Ryan Thompto at rthompto@cmap.illinois.gov.